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8th May 2009  

NEWSLETTER #3

  

An excellent time was had 
by all of our members who 
ventured down south to the 
2009 Apex Rort in Wyong 
at the end of March. Those 
of us who stayed in the 
Caravan Park enjoyed a few 
great BBQs too.  We were 
blessed with perfect weather 
for the Sat. and Sun. trips 
and activities which included a spectacular morning tea, showcasing the A1 baking skills of some of 
the Wyong ladies.  We also participated in pelican feeding, a lunch at Faulty Towers (memories??), 
a wonderful luncheon cruise out from Gosford and much dancing etc. etc. at night!  

Although we only had a small group who came on the XXXX 
Ale House Tour at Milton on 28th April, everyone thought it was 
most informative; and the ale tasting afterwards, combined with 
lunch, made us feel good about our train travel to and from the 
venue!!  

A big Thankyou to all those members who do RSVP on time 
for our get-togethers, it certainly makes any organisation much 
easier.  This now brings me to remind one and all of our next 
event.  

BYO Breakfast at the Beach 
Where

 

- Manly Waterfront (new shelters) 
Time

 

- 8-8.30am 
Date 

 

- Saturday 30th May 2009 
RSVP

 

- 23rd May  
If the weather is seriously inclement, the management team is open for alternative suggestions!!! 
Also, we would like to have some discussion re the Toowoomba trip in October as we will need to 
book that soon with fairly definite numbers, especially if we are travelling by bus that weekend.  

Cheers for now, Phyl and Col. 


